
A temporary ban on the online version of  Tuoi Tre was announced by the 

Ministry of  Information on 16 July. The reason given was the publication of  

“untrue” information about the president, Tran Dai Quang. 

Along with a fine of  220 million dong (9,500 dollars), Tuoi Tre Online was 

required to make an official apology and correct the “false” information. 

Since 17 October 2018, it has been allowed to go online again.

Donate now and support Reporters Without Borders. 
Donations: IBAN DE26 1009 0000 5667 7770 80, BIC BEVODEBB
Reporter ohne Grenzen e.V. | www.reporter-ohne-grenzen.de

We’re turning the fonts of forbidden newspapers 
into symbols of freedom of the press.
Thank you for setting an example!


